May 24, 2021
Time: 7:00 pm
Location: Virtual via Google Meeting
7:00-7:05:  Meeting called to order (Sue Burnell)
· New Board Members: Vice President-Beth Molina; Fundraising-Susan Grunder; Chairman Emeritus-Jenn Hodges
7:05-7:30:  Band Director Update (Mr. Specketer)
· We raised about $16,000 this year and were able to replace 10 old instruments with brand new ones.
· Tag Day is already organized and ready to go.  It will be much more streamlined and easier to run. It was successful this year, as we were one of the only schools to do it. 
· Tag Days are slated for August 21 and August 28, 2021.  Planning to do a “normal” tag day of the kids canvassing the neighborhoods.
· School starts on August 23, 2021.
· We have about 60 uniforms that need to be taken in for dry cleaning, and an inventory of all uniforms needs to be done as well.  We are looking for the paper trail to find out how much the dry cleaning of the uniforms is.
·  It has been a challenge trying to keep all the students engaged, but we are almost to the end of the year.
· The final concert is taking place on Wednesday, May 26th and everything is ready for that.
· Instrument return will also take place on Wednesday night, May 26th.
· We are actively recruiting for next year.
· The first marching band performance is slated for August 27, 2021 vs Lake Braddock.  We are still waiting on the date for Homecoming 2021, which may cause some adjustments on our marching band schedule.
· Fees for marching band this year are $150 plus money for shoes.
· $30.00 percussion fee for the year and $25.00 color guard fee.
· We are purchasing Hayfield blankets for the seniors, along with a personalized card, which they will get either at Graduation or a later date.  There will also be a Senior slide show that will be sent out for everyone to watch.
· There was a $5,000 donation to the Burke Scholarship from Karen Burke’s parents. 2 students were eligible for the scholarship and each one received $1,000. The rest of the donation will go for starting up the annual scholarships for future years. Plaques will also be distributed to each of the winners.
· Band camp begins August 2nd and will be held from 8am to 4:30pm.
· We are looking into establishing the Pool Party, parent social, and parent preview of the show again this year.
· We have 36 brand new “marchers” in the band this year, so that is exciting.
· Uniform fittings will take place the first week of band camp.
· The front ensemble for marching band is all Freshman.  Drum majors are Alex Molina and Zachary Woodcock.
· First competition is slated for September 25, 2021.

7:45-8:00: New Business (Sue Burrell)
· Band Boosters are looking into what will be needed for band camp that we can provide.
· Coolers may need to be replaced.  Using those instead of water bottles per safety protocols.
· Should have 2 pop up tents to use for band camp…one in the front and the other in the back for trying to keep the water cold.
· Looking into a fundraiser to get the kids personalized water bottles that they can use for band camp.
· We are asking her if she has an interest in presenting this year’s scholarship and/or attending the event on the night the scholarships are being awarded.
· Still looking for a uniform chair to get the uniforms cleaned, organized, and ready for the fittings in August.
· June 14, 2021 is the next Band Booster meeting, which will be in person.  Combining the Booster Meeting with a new parent orientation night to try and get the new parents involved.  The meeting will focus on all the prep needed for marching band season; a contact table set up to get parent emails for a distribution list.  Possibly having a position description so that the parents know what is involved for volunteer opportunities and such.
· Band Boosters purchased a new gong as the end of the year gift.
· Next Band Booster meeting will be Monday, June 14, 2021 in the Hayfield High School Auditorium
8:10 pm: Meeting Adjourned (Sue Burnell)

